
Village of Kirkland

Ordinance Committee of the Whole

Monday January 9, 2017

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Present were Trustees Emily Harvel, 
Mary Micele, Colleen Ford, Wanda McMurray and Sarah Ziegler.

Unfinished Business

None 

New Business

1. Possible Sale of Building at 419 Main Street

We discussed the option to sell the building instead of moving forward with
the previous decision of demolition.

 After looking at the property at 419 Main, prospective buyers Gene and 
Candy Brockway were present to show their interest and ideas for the 
building. The Brockway’s are going to work on a potential business plan to 
present at the Feb. 6th, 2017 general board meeting. Trustee Ziegler will 
forward the Brockway’s information she has received on revolving loan 
options. Trustee Harvel will get them information they may need in regards 
to ordinances.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectively summited,



Emily Harvel

Ordinance Committee Chair   


